

Newfield School Lees Hall Road Sheffield S8 9JP

0114 255 7331

enquiries@newfield.sheffield.sch.uk oxtimes

www.newfield.sheffield.sch.uk (\$)

Headteacher: Mrs Emma Anderson **Chair of Governors:** Mr Bill Hilton

Our ref: JB/EB

5 June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Instrumental music tuition is available at Newfield School through accredited music teachers and the Sheffield Music Hub. Music lessons are an excellent way for students to develop their skills and understanding of music, as well as giving them the potential for a lifelong passion and opportunity for social development. The instruments available are Piano, Keyboard, Guitar (Acoustic and Electric), Bass Guitar, Cello, Voice, Violin / Viola and Drum Kit. From September, we will also be starting tuition in music production, where students will be taught to use DAWs and create music digitally.

 Tuition for Violin and Drum Kit is currently taught through the Sheffield Music Hub, with whom you would need to enrol for these instrumental lessons. Their contact details are on their website at: https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/ and their email is: musichuboperations@sheffield.gov.uk

Lessons through our accredited music teachers are available in the following instruments. You would need to liaise with them directly regarding lessons and payment. Their contact details are as follows;

Piano & Keyboard – Fiona Walker

Email - fjwalker@virginmedia.com

Piano - Antigoni Anastasiadou

Email - info@loweacademy.com Website - www.loweacademy.com

Voice – Emily Lowe

Email - info@loweacademy.com Website - www.loweacademy.com

Continued..../



Cello - Elizabeth Hanks

Email - elizabeth hanks@icloud.com

Acoustic Guitar, Electric Guitar and Bass Guitar - Craig Went

Email - info@craigwent.co.uk Website - www.craigwent.co.uk

Music Production - TBC

Email - info@loweacademy.com Website - www.loweacademy.com

We also run a wide variety of extra-curricular music groups that all students are welcome to join and take part in. These include String Group, Samba Band, Lower School Band, Jazz Group and Newfield Voices. There is also the opportunity to take part in the school production. You can sign your child up for these activities using the attached reply slip, which students can return to their Music Teacher in September when they join us at Newfield School.

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me;

jbellfield@newfield.sheffield.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

Mr J Bellfield Head of Music

NEWFIELD SCHOOL Reply Slip — Extra-Curricular Music Groups

Student Name:				Form:		
Please indicate below which Music Groups your child is interested in;						
String Group		Samba Band		Lower School Ba	and 🗆	
Jazz Group		Newfield Voices		School Production	ion 🗆	
Parent/Carer Signature:					Date:	

Students can return this slip to their Music Teacher in September when they join us at Newfield School.

